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POLICE REPORT JANUARY 2022 TO  
FEBRUARY 2022 

BEAT AREA MW05 – ROSEWELL & DISTRICT 
                         

     
Between 13th January 2022 and 27th February 2022 in the beat area MW05 – 
Rosewell & District – There were 9 crimes recorded, with 1 solved to date for 
the Rosewell area. 
 

Incidents of Note 
 

• About 7.20pm on 17/01/2022 Police were called to Shiel Hall Square, 
Rosewell, after a report of a car speeding in the area. Police attended 
in the area and provided attention with no trace of any speeding 
vehicles.  

• About 7.05pm on 19/02/2022 Police were called to a local shop on 
Prestonhall Road, Rosewell after a group of youths entered and stole a 
quantity of alcohol. Police enquiries are ongoing. 

• About 9.45pm on 25/01/2022 police were called to the children’s park, 
Villa Dean, Rosewell after a report youths had lit a small fire. Police 
and Fire Service attended. Small fire made up of rubbish was 
extinguished with no trace of any youths.  

• About 12.40am on 14/2/2022 Police were called to Carnethie Street, 
Rosewell after a 13 year old boy was found to be intoxicated. Police 
attended and conveyed the boy home. 

• About 6pm on 26/2/2022 Police were called to Carnethie Street, 
Rosewell after a report of youths causing issues in the area. Police 
attended and traced a group of youths. No crimes were detected and 
the youths were warned regarding their conduct. 

 
 
 
Community Officers would also like to take this opportunity to remind you all 
that we can conduct security surveys on domestic properties and rural 
establishments such as farms.  If anyone is interested please contact police at 
the email address below. 
 
 
 

Hate crime and domestic abuse can now be reported online via the official 
Police Scotland website at www.scotland.police.uk or by visiting a Third Party 
Reporting Centre – details of which are also on our website. 
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Information regarding crime can be passed to Crimestoppers on 0800 555 
111 or through an Online Form - both of these routes are completely 
anonymous and available 24 hours a day, 365 days a year.   

 
 

TELEPHONING POLICE SCOTLAND 
 

If you need to contact Police Scotland then the number you use will depend 
on whether what you are reporting is an emergency or not. 
  
* You should always use 999 when: 
* There is a risk of injury or loss of life 
* A crime is in progress 
* Someone suspected of a crime is nearby 
 
For non-emergency calls please use 101 to contact Police Scotland. 
 
If any person has any information about the incident(s) listed above or indeed 
any other issue please contact your Community Policing Officers –  
 
PC Graham Black or PS Michele Lindsay 
 
E-mail: LothianScotBordersPenicuikCPT@scotland.pnn.police.uk 
 
Police Scotland use social media to circulate the latest news, events and 
information to the public via –  
 
 
Twitter  
 
@LothBordPolice  
 
and  
 
@MidLothPolice  
 
 
Facebook 
 
www.facebook.com/LothiansScottishBordersPoliceDivision  
 
and  
 
www.facebook.com/MidlothianPolice 


